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Key updates and information for parents/guardians, staff & 

students 

 

 
 

Success for U16’s Gaelic 

This week our under 16 Gaelic team made their debut 

in a match against Ballina on Tuesday morning. The 

team consists of TY and 3rd Year students. The girls 

achieved an impressive win with a score of 6-14 to 1-
6. Well done to all the girls who showed great 

determination and hard work. Their next match will 

take place this Friday the 1st against Boyle. Best of 

luck from everyone in the Ursuline! 

 

 

Shine A Light 

Focus Ireland aims to help families and individuals 

avoid having to experience homelessness by providing 

housing and aiding those in need all across Ireland. 

Here in Sligo, there were 41 homeless people living 

around the county this week alone. 

The Focus Ireland Shine a Light sleep out takes place 

on Friday the 15th of October, this year. Even the 

smallest support can help make a huge difference in 

your local community. We encourage you all to get 

involved and support our TYs who are taking part! 

 

ucsoffice@ ursulinecollegesligo.ie 
 
071 9161653 
 

www.ursulinecollegesligo.ie 

 

Cliona Walsh Represents Ireland at Tennis 

Four Nations Tournament! 

It has been a huge source of pride and 

excitement that our very own Cliona Walsh was 

on the team representing Ireland at the Tennis 

Four Nations Tournament. There was heartbreak 

for the Irish as they lost to England in a last 

match shootout, 7-6 to England. Well done to 

the all the Irish team and in particular Cliona 

who played brilliantly. You represented Ireland 

superbly and did us all proud! 
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TY Retreat to Gillooly Hall 
 

Wednesday and Thursday brought our TY classes 

on a retreat to Gillooly Hall! This retreat's purpose 

was to help to guide the students toward a deeper 

understanding and a deeper experience of their 

being Unique & Special using ‘Music Meditation’. 

It gave our TY’s an opportunity to take a step back 

from their chaotic lives and reflect on themselves 

and their goals for the school year!  

 

  
 

Friday Feels….. 

 

 

Golden Oldies Photos 

 

Some great photos from 1997 (top) and 2013 and 

its 2021 recreation (bottom) shared with us. It’s 

amazing seeing the similarities and the differences 

from class photos taken today. Have you any old 

photos from your days in the Ursuline? Please don’t 

be afraid to share them with us via the school's 

Facebook or Instagram! 

 

 

 


